Petition on children’s and parent’s protection.
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Lately, many children are taken from the families because of a false accusation made by the
social service workers (Child Protective Services CPS). It gets worse every year. This can
happen with any family. Children can be taken from any normal family and parents can be
deprived of parental rights.

Social service workers make their money on it. In order to stop this crime, we create a petition
to make changes in the law. Based on those corrections, children will be protected from the
crime conducted by some social service workers. With those corrections, children will be under
the protection of their parents and the law. You can make your own contribution to help kids
and parents, taking part in the discussion of making the petition and its advertising.



http://forum.helpwithsituation.com/phpbb3/viewtopic.php?f=6&t=12126

